
October 27, 1998

The Enterprise
P.O. Box 215
White Salmon, WA  98672
FAX 493-2399

Please run the following notice in the Enterprise as well as in the Goldendale 
Sentinel once during the week of November 2 and once again the week of 
November 9.  Thank you!

PUBLIC NOTICE

KLICKITAT COUNTY PORT DISTRICT NO. 1
NOTICE OF 1999 PRELIMINARY BUDGET AND HEARING

The Port District has prepared a preliminary Port District Budget for FY/CY 
1999.  Copies are on file at the Port office in the Small Business Development 
Center at Bingen Point, located at 401 Bingen Point Way #A, Bingen, WA and 
available for inspection by any taxpayer.  The Port Commission will meet at 4:30 
P.M. on Tuesday, November 17, 1998 in the Port office for the purpose of hearing 
any pertinent public comment and fixing and adopting the final Port District Budget 
for FY/CY 1999.

Attest:
Dianne Sherwood, Acting Director


